NOAH WEIL

Noah was appointed to the PRCS/Tree Board in April 2021. He was interested in serving on the Board
after visiting every park in Shoreline with his family during the pandemic. He brought great appreciation
for Shoreline’s parks to his role on the Board and participated as a member of the Public Outreach and
Engagement Committee. In December of 2022, Noah started a new job that resulted in his needing to
resign his seat prior to the end of his full term. The City appreciates his willingness to serve and the time
he was able to dedicate to the Board.

JEFF POTTER

Jeff started his service to the City in May of 2018 as a member of the Parks Funding Advisory Committee
which worked to develop a list of recommended park investment opportunities for consideration by the
City Council. Jeff then applied and was appointed to serve on the PRCS/Tree Board beginning in April of
2019. Jeff has retained his interest in how the City can best invest in its parks and was an active member
of the Parks Committee of the Board. This Committee developed a number of substantive
recommendations that were approved by the full Board for City Council consideration. Jeff also served
as the Board Vice Chair for one year. Jeff was especially appreciated for his thoughtful approach and
focus on problem-solving.

BILL FRANKLIN

Bill was first appointed to the PRCS/Tree Board back in 2015. He was re-appointed for a second term in
April of 2019. During his first term, Bill also served as a member of the Parks Funding Advisory
Committee, making his commitment to and knowledge of Shoreline Parks and Recreation
unqguestionable and likely unmatched! Despite this lengthy tenure, Bill retained his energy and
commitment which he demonstrated by serving as Board Chair for the last two years of his service.
During this time, Bill led a process of developing three standing Board Committees and he participated
on both the Parks and the Public Art and Cultural Services Committees himself. Bill was instrumental in
developing several key recommendations for the City Council including one that has resulted in a plan
for a Council member to visit the Board on a quarterly basis. The words shared most often as Bill was
being appreciated by his peers were “passion and commitment”.



